

## READ, COMPETE, HAVE FUN!

For students entering grades 6-9!

Do you love to read? Do you have a mind for trivia?

The Half Hollow Hills Community Library is looking for you to join their team at the Suffolk County Battle of the Books

on August 10, 2019 at Stony Brook University!

Teams will answer trivia questions based on eight different books and score points with each correct answer. If you are interested, available for weekly meetings and ready for a summer of reading fun; come to the meeting!

Monday, May 13 @ 7PM
Sign-up online @hhhlibrary.org





APPROVED FOR DISTRIBUTION

MAY 10 2019

DR. PATRICK HARRIGAN SUPERINTENDENT OF STOOLS









55 VANDERBILT PARKWAY • DIX HILLS, NEW YORK 11746 • 631-421-4530 510 SWEET HOLLOW ROAD • MELVILLE, NEW YORK 11747 • 631-421-4535 hhhlibrary.org

